
Antarctica submarine lecture
UC  Davis  Tahoe  Environmental  Research  Center  post-doctoral
researcher  Alexander  Forrest  just  returned  from  Antarctica
after  three  weeks  on  the  ice.  Forrest  was  part  of  an
international collaboration between United States, Canada, New
Zealand, and France to deploy an underwater robot to study
Antarctic sea ice, which is expected to decline more than 33
percent by 2100.

Join  Forrest  for  a  presentation  on  the  research  project,
Flying Under the Big Ice Antarctica: Robotic Submarines in
Antarctica  on  Dec.  8  at  6pm  at  the  Tahoe  Center  for
Environmental Sciences on the Sierra Nevada College campus in
Incline Village.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/12/antarctica-submarine-lecture/

